
St Luke’s Parish, Frodsham sometimes collects personal information about parishioners.   

All personal information is collected, processed and stored in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations.  This is retained only as necessary and 

used by the Parish/Diocese for the benefit of the Parish and for legitimate reasons such as administrative and religious purposes.  You can read our full privacy notice at 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/privacy-notice. 

 

 

            The Parish of Saint Luke, Frodsham &  
            St Cuthbert-by-the-Forest, Mouldsworth 

          Diocese of Shrewsbury 
            Reg. Charity No. 234025 

          LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM) 

Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny  
St Luke’s, 61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN 

Telephone: 01928 733127  School: 01244 259999 
St Cuthbert’s, Station Road, Mouldsworth, Cheshire CH3 8AJ 

Please note, Father James is unavailable on Mondays 

PARISH WEBSITE: www.stlukesparish.org.uk  
PARISH e-mail: stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
PARISH CENTRE: 01928 733 127 
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 
Safeguarding Reps.: Victoria McNeill 07913 073575 (St Luke’s) 
& Steve Clapham 07971 648192 (St Cuthbert’s) 

THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.15-5.45 pm 
BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & MARRIAGES: Please contact Father James or the secretary Wednesdays or 

Fridays 10am-3pm. 
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 9:00am. 

MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Wednesdays and Fridays 9:15am, before Mass 

 
Psalter Week II 
Sunday Cycle C 
W/day Cycle II 

TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
World Day of Migrants and Refugees/Special Day of Prayer for the Harvest 

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Sat 24th Evening Mass of the 
Sunday 

6:00pm Service of the 
Word & Holy 
Communion 

 

Sun 25th Twenty-Sixth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
World Day of Migrants and Refugees/ 
Special Day of Prayer for the Harvest 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Service of the 
Word & Holy 
Communion 

 

11:00am 
Children’s Liturgy 

Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

Mon 26th Ferial No Public Mass  

Tues 27th St Vincent de Paul, P 6:15pm Mass Sophia Boyle (RIP) 

Wed 28th Ferial 2:00pm Requiem Mass Dr John Leneghan (RIP) 

Thur 29th Ss Michael, Gabriel & 
Raphael, Archangels 

9:30am Mass EP Intentions 

Fri 30th St Jerome, P, D 9:30am Mass Séan Duggan (RIP) 

Sat 1st 
October 

Evening Mass of the 
Sunday 

6:00pm 
Children’s Liturgy 

Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

Sun 2nd Twenty-Seventh Sunday 
in Ordinary Time 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Eddie McGuire (RIP) 

11:00am Mass Pat McNeil (RIP) 
 Please note there is no Mass on Wednesday morning due to the Requiem Mass at 2:00pm  

 
HOME MISSIONS SUNDAY: The “second” collection for Home Missions will remain open again this weekend 
(24th/25th September) for those who were unable to donate last weekend. Thank you in advance for your generosity to 
this important cause. 

 
BAPTISM: A warm welcome to Fraser Christopher John McGarrigle, who will be baptised into God’s family this Sunday, 
25th September at St Luke’s. We pray that Fraser may live a long and happy life, and that he and his family will be guided by 
the Holy Spirit at all times.  
 

IRISH NIGHT: Due to the loss of Queen Elizabeth II, the Irish music night scheduled to take place at the Goshawk on 

Friday 16th September had to be cancelled. It has been rearranged to take place on Friday 14th October 22 at 7.30pm. 

Everyone welcome. 

 

NEWS FROM ST LUKE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL: We had a special assembly on Friday afternoon for 
members of Y6 to share their Head Boy and Head Girl presentations. We will await the outcome of the votes which 
will be taking place shortly. Good luck everyone. 
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“We should spend as much time in thanking God for his benefits as we do in asking him for them.” 
(St Vincent de Paul) 

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND (Please contact us by email or telephone if you wish to 
include or remove a person from the list. Many thanks): 
Fr Jim McGrath 
Fr Pat Munroe 
June Cunniffe 
Cora Sharkey 
Kathleen Garvie 
Jim Corrigan 
Hugh McNeil 
Kathleen Edwards 

Helen Grimes 
Karen Dolan 
Carol Nordmann 
Timothy James Cleary 
Betty Nelson 
Eric & Margaret Young 
Jane Gibson 
Kath Grossmith 

Judith Whim 
Ian Hobson 
Nora Fyldes 
Amy Selman 
John Mannion 
Bernard Timberlake 
Claire Taylor 

For people having cancer 
treatment 

Fr Joseph O’Connor 
Janet Sykes 
Pauline Bedington 
 

 
REST IN PEACE: Please pray for the happy repose of the souls of: 

 Dr John Leneghan, a much-loved and active member of St Luke’s parish, who died peacefully at home in Frodsham on 
Monday, 5th September. A Knight of the Holy Sepulchre since 1999, John was also a member of the Broughton Society as 
well as Foundation Chairman of St Luke’s School, but he will be remembered best for his wonderful 37 years as a GP in 
Frodsham. His Requiem Mass will take place at St Luke’s on Wednesday, 28th September at 2pm, followed by interment 
at Frodsham Cemetery. Please keep John, his wife Mary, their sons Francis, Edward and James (RIP), and all his family 
and friends in your prayers. 

 Mary Statham, a long-standing member of St Luke’s parish, who died on Wednesday, 7th September at home. A joint 
funeral for Mary and her husband Alan, who also died the previous week, will take place at St Paul’s Church in Helsby 
on Friday, 30th September at 11am, followed by committal at Frodsham Cemetery. Please keep both Mary and Alan, their 
family and friends in your prayers. 

 Eddie McGuire, an active and much-loved parishioners at St Cuthbert’s, who died peacefully on Monday, 12th 
September. Eddie’s Requiem Mass will be celebrated at St Cuthbert’s on Wednesday, 5th October at 12 noon, followed by 
cremation at Vale Royal Crematorium. Please keep Eddie, his wife Beryl and all their family and friends in your prayers 
and this time. 

May they all rest in peace. 
 

ST LUKE’S PRIMARY OPEN DAYS: Starting school in September 2023?? Come and experience this wonderful school 
environment, and meet the teachers, pupils and parents to find out more on Monday 3rd and Thursday 13th October at 
1:30pm. Places are also available in other year groups – please enquire. 

 
LOVING 4 LIFE: The next Shrewsbury Diocese Ongoing Formation for Sacramental Marriage Retreat is due to take place 
on 8th–9th October. For more information on this and other retreats, please take a flyer available in the porch where you 
will find the website and booking details. 
 

FOODBANK COLLECTION: This weekend, 24th/25th September, is our monthly Foodbank collection at 
both churches for local foodbanks. Please remember they are unable to accept fresh food. This month they 
are in particular need of Sponge Puddings, Coffee, Tinned Vegetables, Tinned Fruit and Sweets/Chocolate. 

Thank you for your support at such difficult times for all, for those in our communities who are in such great need. 
 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION: A recent count of the loose plate offerings came to £805.48. The final amount forwarded on 

to the CAFOD for the DEC Pakistan Flood Appeal was £396.10. Your constant generosity is very much appreciated. If you 

are making an Offertory to Church by cheque, please make it payable to “St Luke’s Frodsham”. Thank you. 

 

BIG GREEN DAY: “Climate Action Frodsham” invite you to visit the Big Green Day at Frodsham Community Centre, 

Fluin Lane WA6 7QN, on Saturday 1st October from 10.00 am to 4.00 pm. It is a free event, with stalls and talks 

featuring planet-friendly choices and actions we all can make. Keeping our homes warm and saving energy is all part of 

this. More details are available on the “Climate Action Frodsham” website at: www.climateactionfrodsham.com 

 
THANK YOU: Hugh, Nigel and Alison McNeil and all the family would like to send special thanks to all at St Luke’s 
Church Community for the wonderful celebration of Pat McNeil’s life. They particularly want to send special thanks 
to Fr Chris Thomas for celebrating such a beautiful Mass. Also, special mention must go to the 3 Altar Servers, the 
Sacristans, Stewards, and of course Clare for managing the technology, and Eddie and the wonderful singers and 

musicians. You all made a difficult day very special for them all. May God Bless you all. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Saturday, 1st September  Children’s Liturgy during 6:00pm Mass at St Luke’s 
Friday, 7th October  Family Fast Day 
Friday, 7th October  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament before morning Mass, at 9:00am 
Weekend 22nd/23rd October  World Mission Sunday (APF) Appeal 
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